
Dear Members 

  

AGM Notice 

  

Notice is hereby given of our Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) to be held on Saturday 
2nd April 2022 at the Four Seasons Hotel 190 Orchard BLVD, Singapore 248646, at 
7:15pm sharp.  

 

Registration will begin at 6.30pm. Members are requested to be punctual so that the 
meeting can commence at 7:15pm and the dinner, which is scheduled for 8pm 
commences promptly. 

 

The following files are attached to this email for your attention and information:- 

1. 2022 AGM Agenda 

2. Minutes of 2021 AGM 

3. Audited Accounts of the Society for FY 2021 (to follow)   

 

I look forward to your presence at our AGM.  

  

Best regards 

Laurence Low 

President 

International Wine and Food Society of Singapore 

 


